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October 31st, 2005

Bevan Baker, Health Commissioner
City of Milwaukee

841 N Broadway

Milwaukee WI 53202-3613

Commissioner Baker,

Please consider this letter as the formal acceptance on behalf of Bell Ambulance to
provide service to the City of Milwaukee as per certification at the October 25th,
2005 meeting.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly.

James P. Lombardo
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